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ANNOUNCEMENTS - 3/15/16

Adopt a Rehearsal: This week’s rehearsal is adopted by Second Tenors George Trail,
Scott Robinson, Juan Russ & Lester Taylor; March 22 — Nancy Gibson in memory of her
parents; March 29; The Zieglers & Kim Haynes; April 5 —Southern Pines Woodworking;
April 12 - - Bass section, April 19 by Moore Philharmonic — This means we reached our
goal - all rehearsals have been adopted. Thanks to everyone who rescued a rehearsal.
For future reference: it's a good way to name someone in honor or in memory.
Community advertisers are another resource.

Fundraisers - Still Etalia end of April/early May. We will pass out fliers for Etalia at the
Spring concert. PLUS - Checking with Panera Bread (new) - like Etalia, but Panera prints
their own tickets and we get up to 20% of the proceeds depending on how many
customers we bring in.

AND: Belk Days as last year. Belk tickets should be available next week - $5.00 each for
the special sale 6-10 a.m. Sat., April30. Ticket bearers get 20% to 70% off on anything
purchased during those hours; ALL ticket proceeds go to us.

Turn in ticket $ in correctly filled out envelopes. If you need more tickets, see your ticket
representative: See Henry Boore ( henryboore@yahoo.com )for tickets for the men;
Gladys Wade (gblwade@embargmail.com) for first & Second Sopranos, and Leslie
Wachs (wachsl@nc.rr.com) for first & second altos.

Summer Sings sign-up sheet — Brief summer session with free performance at small
venue, just for fun for 8 weeks or so. Let us know if you’re interested.

Any women left who have not arranged for their concert jewelry? If so, please see Linda
Kreitz or email her at lakpics@gmail.com .

Two sets of posters left; Get posters up ASAP.
(stephengourley@my.unt.edu)

Lowe’s is still offering us ferns for $7.50 for the stage decorations. Anyone wishing to
buy a fern to take home after the concert can contact Kathie at rehearsal or at
katpezzi@gmail.com .







